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Sirs, FYI, please read attached articles.  This is why I Oppose SB947 and support 2A 

and hi-capacity magazines and AR Rifles and pistols.  Our U.S.A. and Oregon history 

has shown that "Militia" is the common citizen and not National Guard. Again, as 

shown in the following articles (Please look up and read the Oregon History) U.S. 

Citizens in time of need supplied their own firearms banded together to protect us in 

our country's history.  Documented Oregon history in the following articles shows that 

Militia is not National Guard.  

       

Articles: 

Tillamook Guerrillas, 1942 (oregonhistoryproject.org) 

 

State of Oregon: World War II - The National Guard is Off to War: Who Will Protect 

Us Now? 

 

I am proud of supporting the 2A.   SB947 IS Illegal. 

 

Respectfully, Danny Krichevsky USN Veteran, Retired Sgt Lincoln City Police 

Department & Former DPSST Police instructor 

 


